
ALLYN AND BACON, INC. / 470 ATLANTIC AVENUE, BOSTON, MASS. 02210

Since 1868...Reading Ç*uMis1ie/is o¿ textbooks

January 13, 1969

Mr. Eliot Porter
Route I)., Box 33
Santa Pe, New Mexico 87301

Dear Mr. Porter:

Thank you for your prompt reply to our request 
concerning the possible use of your Sierra Club 
photographs in our biology text.

I will inform our author of the conditions involved. 
Though we would like to use many our format will 
only permit the use of one or two photographs.
As you suggested, we will make our selection from 
the Sierra Club books published. We will be in 
touch with you in the near future concerning our choice. 

Again, thank you for your assistance.

Deborah S. Lipman 
Photo Librarian


